
Dear editor, 

We appreciate the opportunity to contribute to your journal. 

Recently, I have engaged a Native English Speaker to revise the grammar and content of my 

article (Where is the optimal plane to mobilize the anterior rectal wall in 

female patients undergoing total mesorectal excision?). I hope this will on the 

meeting of your requirements. If there still need changes to be made, I will ask for help from 

a suitable editing company to continue editing to meet your requirements. which is under 

consideration for publication in your journal.  

Best wishes, 

Shaotang Li 

lishaotang163@163.com 


